
 

 

4 June 2015 

Ref: N0024a 

 

Dear Resident  

 

NorthConnex early work activities: services and utilities investigations 

– Hewitt Avenue and Aaron Place, Wahroonga 

 

Further to our notification dated 18 May we are writing to advise that the services 

and utilities investigations on the footpath, grassy area and shoulder near Hewitt 

Avenue and Aaron Place, initially programed as night work, will take place during 

the day from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday. The project team reprogrammed this 

work as it will take place on local roads and does not impact peak hour traffic.  

 

The remainder of the work which started 25 May at various locations on Pennant 

Hills Road and the M1 Pacific Motorway, about which we had previously advised, 

will continue to take place at night until the end of June. 

 

Starting 10 June 2015 the day work at Hewitt Avenue and Aaron Place will 

continue for about three weeks (weather permitting) and will include some traffic 

control in those streets.  

 

You may experience increased noise during this period. We apologise for any 

inconvenience caused and will take steps to minimise any impact associated with 

this important work. 

 

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions, please don’t 

hesitate to call members of the project team on 1800 997 057, email 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community 

Information Centre at 354 - 356 Pennant Hills Road, Pennant Hills, open every 

Tuesday from 9am to 12pm and Thursday from 9am to 4pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

NorthConnex Project Team 

 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au

